AMC Summer Hall 2013 General Information

If you are taking a summer class, enrolled in the nursing program, working in the Paxton area or just hanging around in the summer months, AMC Summer Hall is the place to be! Summer Hall is just steps away from class, computer labs and the library. Your room comes not only with a twin bed, desk, chair, bureau and closet, but has standard cable, internet capability (wireless, too!) and local phone service to make your summer living complete. You can use the kitchen in your building to eat on your schedule and utilize the cafeteria during its open hours for a quick, economical and delicious pay-asyou-go lunch. In your leisure time, take a walk on one of AMC's nature trails, ride your bike to Dunkin Donuts or work out in the gym. If you're in a lazy mood, just stretch out in the guad and soak up the sun and peaceful days. The Summer Hall Supervisor provides you with information about local activities, schedules fun programs and is there to help you make the most of your Summer Hall experience. Paxton Public Safety is on call at all times to assist you in case of emergencies. You are not alone at AMC! The AMC Summer Hall is a competitive housing option in the Worcester market. You save the most by paying your Summer Hall stay in one payment. For those who wish a more flexible plan, there is the option of paying by the week. Remember, no matter how you pay, Summer Hall payments are expected in advance of your stay and there is a one week written notification of cancellation required. Charges are for room only; there is no meal plan available in Summer Hall.

Everything you need to sign up for Summer Hall is available on line.

Please read the "Summer Housing Agreement," "Summer Hall Policy 2013" and "Summer Hall 2013 Payments" sheets carefully. These sheets outline the costs and regulations of Summer Hall. Complete the "Summer Housing Agreement Summer 2013" form and return it to the Residence Life Office as soon as possible. You may print it out and bring it in or email it to the email below as an attachment. Summer Hall has limited space and beds are on a first-come, first-served basis. Residence Life does not have a pool of roommates to match over the summer, so most Summer Hall students are in single rooms. If you are interested in having a double room, we might be able to assist you in finding a roommate. Contact Michelle Chapman as soon as possible so we have the best chance in helping you find a roommate. If you need special accommodations for housing, please contact the Residence Life Office at once so we can discuss your needs with you. Don't delay; return your Summer Hall forms today!

If you have any questions, please contact the Residence Life Office.

Michelle Chapman

Assistant Director of Residence Life

AMC Box 8

50 Sunset Lane

Paxton, MA 01612

Phone: 508-849-3271 Fax: 508-849-3328 mchapman@annamaria.edu